
NRASL APRIL 2012 BOARD MEETING NOTES 

APRIL 16,2012 

Present: Pangrac,Vanover,  Grau, Graham, Fox, Jedlicka, Panagiotou, JAckson, Asp, Hassler, Smith, Fry, 

Schnell, Palache, Dave Ballou 

Began:8:35pm 

President: Jeff Grau- 

Pride Day - E-mails have been sent. Will be cleaning HS,MS and 3 elementary schools 

Pictures at All American went well with about 20 TOTS coming also.  

Travel Training nights: will begin 4-17-12. The times will be 5:30-6:45 and 7:00-8:15pm 

Travel try outs will be 5/18 and 5/22. Current travel players and those wanting to try out must attend. 

Current  to wear their practice shirts with numbers. 

Vice President: George P.- Packets are being put together for the use of turning over should a board 

member resign. Will include what each role entails and how it is executed.  

  Fundraising:Holly- vending at Lear North can be offered to the Boys and Girls HS Soccer teams to earn 

their own $. Pat to rent grill for family picnic on 5-19-12. Convenient for meat. Pizza pan for pizza. G.E. 

for water. City to clean potty on Saturday and Monday. Candy $ due May 5.  

Web Master/ Travel Director: NOGSL will be having a tournament the 3rd weekend in August with a fee 

of $150.00. They are being audited by Atty. General. All children must have birth certificate to show 

NOGSL.  NRASL Domain has been redone. Flyer to be sent to schools to go home with try out info.  

Registrar; Cindy Jackson- ALL kids safe disclosures are COMPLETE! Refund deadline has been set. 

Uniforms/Apparel: Marcie- invoice to Jeff for in-house shirts. Will look into Board Member shirts. 

DOC: Everett Palache- No report 

Field Manager; Pat Graham- Root rd. Fields and goals are up and ready. Flags being organized. Problems 

with Victory Park. Went to line fields and they have been taken and lined for Lacrosse and Rugby. Fieold 

2 has huge holes . 

Commissioner: Wayne Fox- opening day with the Referees went well.  

PR: Brett Smith- Press & Light - Sismour Dedication will be May 19th at 10:45am. 

Academy Director: Scott Pangrac- will send out travel flyer email to designated players.  

Treasurer: Jeff Jedlicka- Accounts are balanced 



Brian Asp: Will be trying to coordinate in-house practices to just help with Coaches. Working with the 

girls side to try to schedule 2x a week foot skills in summer with a $2-3 charge.  

Girls Rep; D. Schuster- Final schedules are done.  

Boys Travel Director: Greg Fry- Rec. visit to watch players on 4/28 and 5/5. 

Secretary: Judy Vanover- No report 

Adjourned at 10:13PM  

 

 

 

 

 


